
 

 

Town of Amsterdam 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Local Law __ of 2023 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board, Town of Amsterdam will hold a public hearing at the 

Amsterdam Town Hall, 283 Manny’s Corners Road, Amsterdam, New York, on the 20th day of September, 

2023, at 5:50 PM to consider proposed Local Law __ of 2023, entitled “A local law establishing a 

temporary moratorium on the acceptance of special permit, site plan, or other land use approvals for 

installation of solar storage batteries as part of utility-scale solar systems or installation of utility-scale 

energy storage system facilities.” 

The purpose of this local law is to preserve the status quo while affording the Town Board sufficient time 

to adequately study and consider the Town’s zoning law and utility-scale energy storage system facilities 

within the various zoning districts in the town. Technological developments and legislative and policy 

directives in NYS have led to increased interest in and development of these facilities, and the Town 

Board desires to address the various land use, technological, and health and safety aspects of utility-

scale energy storage system facilities. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the Town of Amsterdam Town Board will consider the proposed local 

law and hear all persons interested at said public hearing. 

A copy of the proposed local law is available from the Amsterdam Town Clerk, or on our website at: 

www.townofamsterdam.org. 

 

By order of the Town Board 

 

 

____________________________ 

Linda Bartone Hughes, Town Clerk 


